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HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices
You are receiving this Privacy Notice because you are eligible to participate in an employer sponsored 
group health plans. The Health Plans are committed to protecting the confidentiality of any health 
information collected about an individual. This Notice describes how the Health Plan may use and 
disclose, “protected health information” (PHI). For information to be considered “PHI”, it must meet 
three conditions:

Information is created or received by a health care provider, health plan, employer, or health care 
clearinghouse; Information relates past, present, or future physical or mental health condition of an 
individual; the provision of health care to an individual; or the past, present, or future payment for the 
provision of health care to an individual; and the information either identifies the individual or provides 
a reasonable basis for believing that it can be used to identify the individual.

The Health Plan is required by the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) to 
provide this Notice to an individual. Additionally, the Health Plan is required by law to:

Maintain the privacy of an individual’s “protected health information” (PHI) and provide you with the 
Privacy Notice of its legal duties and privacy practices with respect to an individual’s PHI and follow 
the terms of its Privacy Notice that is currently in effect.

Employees of the plan sponsor who administer and manage this Health Plan may use PHI only for 
appropriate plan purposes (such as for payment or health care operations), but not for purposes 
of other benefits not provided by this plan, and not for employment-related purposes of the plan 
sponsor. These individuals must comply with the same requirements that apply to the Health Plan to 
protect the confidentiality of PHI.


